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WILSON

Green Earth(R)

Concentrated

Natural Animal Repellent

Protects Vegetables, Berries, Fruit Trees, Nursery Stock and
Ornamentals against feeding damage by Rabbits and Deer.

REG. No. 21165 P.C.P ACT

GUARANTEE:

Ammonium soaps of Higher Fatty Acids...........15%

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC 500 mL

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
DUNDAS ONTARIO  L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

WHEN TO APPLY - Spray when first evidence of rabbit or deer
feeding is noticed and when weather is clear and dry.

SPRAYING - Mix 50mL (approximately 3 tablespoonfuls) of Natural
Animal Repellent per litre of water and apply with a compressed
air tank sprayer or a hand operated trigger sprayer.

For Vegetables and Strawberries, apply a light cover spray.  Do
not apply to food crops within 14 days of harvest.

For Ornamentals and Nursery Stock, spray foliage and trunks
thoroughly.

PAINTING - Mix equal volumes of Natural Animal Repellent and
water and apply by brush to trunks to the maximum height rabbits
may reach to prevent girdling.



For Fruit trees, Raspberries, Blueberries and Vines, apply to
outside foliage and thoroughly to trunks.

Retreatment may be necessary after heavy or prolonged rainfall.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhalation
and direct contact.  Wash after application.  Do not apply to
seedlings without first testing one or two plants and waiting two
days for evidence of damage.  Do not apply with any other
additives or pesticides.

DISPOSAL:  Discard empty container with household garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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